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VIDHS Division of Family Assistance Announces SNAP Certification Unit 
Closure on July 29th 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS - The Virgin Islands Department of Human Services (VIDHS) Division of Family 
Assistance (DFA) announces the closure of its Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) 
Certification Units in both the St. Thomas/St. John and St. Croix districts on Tuesday, July 29, 2025. 

This closure allows staff to conduct essential administrative reviews and compliance activities to 
ensure the continued efficient delivery of services to the community. Regular SNAP services and in-
person certifications will resume on the next business day, Wednesday, July 30, 2025. 

For more information on DHS, DFA and its services, please visit the Department’s website at 
www.dhs.gov.vi or on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/usvidhs). 

The Department of Human Services appreciates the public’s understanding and cooperation as we 
work to enhance and streamline service delivery for all Virgin Islands residents. 

The VI Department of Human Services apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this partial 
closure. For any inquiries or further information, please contact the Division of Family Assistance, 
Certification Unit at (340) 774-2399; (340) 774-0930 (St. Thomas/St. John) or (340) 772-7100 (St. 
Croix), or visit dhs.vi.gov. 
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